
 

 

 

 

  League of Woman Voters 
    Federal Judiciary Study 

Members Meeting–We Need You 

At the League of Women Voters 2024 Convention delegates 
voted to proceed with a study on the federal judiciary.  The study will be 
completed on a fast-track timeline in time for a position to be announced at 
the LWVUS 2025 Council in June 2025.  Local chapters of the League are 
holding consensus meetings to review the issues LWVUS has outlined for 
the study.  The Judiciary Review committee attended a town hall 
sponsored by LWVUS to get a preview of the topics under discussion two 
standouts were judicial term limits and a code of ethics for judges at the 
federal level.   

LWVBCC Judiciary Study Meeting 

When:  Tuesday, March 18 at 12 Noon 

Where: Lincoln Township Library 

2009 West John Beers Road, Stevensville 

 

Bring a bag lunch.  Coffee and water provided.  

     This is a Members Only meeting. 
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